
December 10, 2020

The Emergency Services (ES) Manager, Rosemary Anderson, is not required to
respond to the Grand Jury’s request. She sent the email on the following page,
explaining that “As my input and that of the GSD Director was used to inform the CAO
response, a separate response from my office will not be forthcoming.”

The CAO was not assigned all the findings assigned to the ES Manager, so the CAO’s
response may not include the ES Manager’s input for Findings F5, F18, and F19.

The Correspondence Committee on behalf of

Richard H. Goldberg, Foreperson
2020–2021 Santa Cruz County Civil Grand Jury



Grand Jury <grandjury@scgrandjury.org>

REMINDER, Report #10 Fire Risk, #19 of 25, SC Co Emergency Services
Manager, IMMEDIATE RESPONSE REQUIRED! 

Rosemary Anderson <Rosemary.Anderson@santacruzcounty.us> Thu, Dec 3, 2020 at 9:31 AM
To: "grandjury@scgrandjury.org" <grandjury@scgrandjury.org>

Good Morning

The Emergency Services Manager response was requested, not required. Typically in these instances, rather
than have each Dept and Office write individual responses, we write one response from the CAO’s. The
feedback is reflected in the reports we submitted.

 

As my input and that of the GSD Director was used to inform the CAO response, a separate response from my
office will not be forthcoming.

 

Thank you and let me know if have any questions,

Rosemary

 

From: Grand Jury <grandjury@scgrandjury.org>  
Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 1:57 PM 
To: Rosemary Anderson <Rosemary.Anderson@santacruzcounty.us> 
Subject: REMINDER, Report #10 Fire Risk, #19 of 25, SC Co Emergency Services Manager, IMMEDIATE
RESPONSE REQUIRED!

 

****CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links
from unknown senders or unexpected email.****

[Quoted text hidden]
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